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Newsletter 3rd February 2023 

 

What a great week!  The children have enjoyed their Times Tables Rockstars Challenge today as part of 

NSPCC Number Day, which has ignited their competitive spirit.  I am looking forward to hearing the re-

sults once the competition ends later this evening!  

This term, our School Improvement Priorities have changed.  We will be developing the following areas 

across the Spring and Summer Term as identified in our new priorities:  To promote oracy and language 

development across the curriculum; Improving outcomes for all children through adaptive teaching; To 

develop pastoral support which promotes school attendance and punctuality; and Improving outcomes 

for all children through targeted academic support in reading.   

Next Friday, we be Safety Week at school.  The children will be working together in their house groups 

to explore how they can be safe and who to seek help from if they feel they are in an unsafe situation.  

This will be our first House Day since the Covid19 Pandemic and we are really looking forward to the 

children building relationships across the school and working together with children from different clas-

ses and year groups.   

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.    

Mrs Kathryn Catherwood   

Head of School 

Weekly attendance for  30th January - 3rd February   

The UK Government expectation is 96%. We are striving for children to achieve this as there is a direct link be-

tween attendance and achievement . 

This week, our whole school attendance is 90.6% 

This week’s winners are : Cape Town Class and Santiago Class 

                                                                                  

LONDON 93.5 

NAIROBI 91.3 

MOMBASA 88.1 

CAPE TOWN 96.3 

SAN FRANCISCO 91.4 

TOKYO 91.4 

SANTIAGO 91.5 

CANBERRA 93.8 

DUBAI 78.2 

OSLO 91.3 



London class have been exploring the numbers 6, 

7 and 8 this week. We have been making creatures 

out of playdough with 6 or 8 legs. The children 

had to sort a collection of objects counting care-

fully and give them to the correct number alien. 

For number day today we looked at triangles and 

made a mathematical star with 6 points to display 

in our space station! 



 

 



From Monday 16th January, Breakfast Club session times 

will be changing.  The sessions will now be bookable for 

the following timings:  

7:00am — 7:45am at £2.65  

7:45 — 8:45am at £3.50 

Parent Pay has been updated to reflect these changes.     

Tax Free Childcare 

We are now registered for Tax Free Childcare.  This scheme can be used to pay towards 

breakfast club and after school club.  Please use the following link to APPLY or your Tax 

Free Childcare Account.  

Apply at www.gov.uk/apply-for-tax-free-childcare 

Watch this video to find out more about how to apply. 

 

Please use the ‘How to use Tax-Free Childcare’ guide on the next page to set up your Tax 

Free Childcare account.  

 

Once you have registered for your Tax-Free Childcare account, and have selected Weston 

Mill as your childcare provider, you will be issued with a reference code.  Please email this 

code to westonmill.desk@discoverymat.co.uk.  You can then set up regular or one-off pay-

ments to school from your Tax-Free Childcare account.  To support the administration 

team, we kindly ask that these payments are made on 1st day of each month.  Your 

ParentPay account will then be credited with the payment amount.     

 

If you need any further support, please speak to Mrs Searle or Mrs Catherwood.   

http://www.gov.uk/apply-for-tax-free-childcare?utm_source=childcarechoices&utm_medium=microsite
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=W-TMvTHUCdM




 

 



 

WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK 

 

Please follow us on our  

Facebook page - Weston Mill 

Community Primary 

 

You can also check our website 

for  

latest news, dates and letters. 



Healthy Snacks 

Children are welcome to bring a healthy snack into school to 

eat during their breaktime. 

As a Healthy School, snacks should be either: a piece of fruit, a 

yoghurt or a cereal bar. 

Snacks must not contain crisps, nuts, cinnamon or chocolate. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Lost  Property 

We have a wide range of lost property items available in our 

Office area. Please come and have a look if you have recently 

lost an item. 

Many Thanks. 

If you are interested in joining the PTFA, please contact the 

school office on 01752 365250 or email                             

westonmill.desk@discoverymat.co.uk for more information.   

We are always looking for more volunteers to support us with 

events for the children and bring our school community to-

gether.   Our PTFA usually meet once a month to discuss and 

plan for school events, but we are grateful of any time that you 

could spare to support us at school.   



  

February  

7th February - Nethercott Farm Parent’s Meeting @ 3pm or 4pm  

9th February - Santiago Class Assembly @ 2:30pm  

20th February - NPD - School Closed to all pupils  

23rd February - Canberra Class Parent Reading Session @ 2:15pm  

28th February - Cape Town Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm  

 

March  

7th March - Mombasa Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm (New date) 

9th March - Oslo Class Assembly @ 2:30pm 

14th March - Dubai Class Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm  

23rd March - Nairobi Class Assembly @ 2:30pm  

28th March - Canberra Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm  

31st March - Reports sent home 

31st March - Spring Term ends  

 

April  

17th April - Start of Summer Term  

18th April - School Photographs  

Have you considered teaching? 


